REQUEST FOR STATEMENT OF INTEREST and STATEMENT OF
QUALIFICATIONS and PERFORMANCE DATA FOR ARCHITECTURAL SERVICES
Thornton Township High School District 205

The Board of Education of Thornton Township High School District 205 (“School District™) is
requesting a Statement of Interest, Statements of Qualifications and Performance Data from
qualified Architectural firms to provide comprehensive architectural services for health-life
safety, renovation/remodeling and special projects.

The deadline for these submittals will 4:00 p.m. on August 31, 2022.
Interested firms should request a copy of the School District’s Request for Qualifications, which

includes directions on how to submit your Statement of Interest, Statement of Qualifications and
Performance Data, via e-mail only, by contacting:

William Garrett, Manager of Operations
Garrett.william@district205.org

The School District reserves the right to reject any or all proposals in whole or in part, and to waive
any irregularities or defects in any proposal. All decisions of the School DIstrict shall be
considzred final.

Dr. Nathaniel Cunningham, Jr.
Superiatendent of Thornton Township High School District 205



